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From:   Howard Pressman <hpressman@ebwllc.com>
Sent:   Monday, December 17, 2012 10:05 AM
To:     Ours, Stephen (DDOE)
Subject:        Capitol Power Plant Proposed Air Quality Permits

Dear Mr. Ours: 
 
As a Hill resident and father, I want to express my concern regarding the Capitol Power Plant 
proposed air quality permits. While I am not a scientist and do not pretend to understand 
everything I read on the website, I do understand and find extremely concerning the following 
passage: 
 
"While the installation of the combustion turbines and related equipment will likely result 
in increased emissions from the facility" 
 
Washington, DC's air quality is already rated very poor, with "unhealthy levels of air pollution" 
by numerous organizations, and recently received a grade of "F" from the American Lung 
Association. Any changes to current permitting should be to improve our air quality not worsen 
it. The federal government should be doing more to be better neighbors with the community. Our 
children deserve at least this.  
 
Thank you for considering my opinion. 
 
Regards, 
Howard Pressman 
 

Howard R. Pressman, CFP®
Egan, Berger & Weiner, LLC 
1919 Gallows Road, Suite 980 
Vienna, Virginia 22182 
703-506-0030 Office 
703-506-0576 Fax
 
 
We do not accept orders via email to request, authorize, or affect the purchase or sale of a security, to send mutual 
fund instructions, or to effect any other transaction. Receipt of important letters, emails or fax messages, particularly 
those related to security transactions, must be verified by telephone at 703-506-0030.
 
The information in this email and any files transmitted with it may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not 
the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended recipient, be advised that you 
have received this email in error and that any use, review, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this 
email, or attachments, if any, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender 
by return email, or contact Idelis Favole, Office Manager at Egan, Berger, & Weiner, LLC at (703)506-0030 and 
delete this email from your system. Thank you. 
 
Registered Representative of ING Financial Partners, Securities and Investment Advisory Services offered through 
ING Financial Partners, member SIPC. 
Egan, Berger & Weiner, LLC is not a subsidiary of nor controlled by ING Financial Partners
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